
Cornish Library Exploratory Committee 
Community Outreach Subcommittee 
3 August 2021 
 
The Friends of the Library were asked to set up a table at the Cornish Fair to gather input for 
the new Library building project. They accepted, and are setting up a schedule to staff that 
table. Cornish citizens will have the opportunity to submit ideas, suggestions, and issues. This 
will be an opportunity to encourage people to attend the Open Forum. 
 
At the August Library Exploratory Committee meeting, a date should be chosen for the Open 
Forum. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Laura Cousineau 


